4 Skepparegatan 00150 Helsingfors 15 Finland

28 April 1979

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora,

I am not sure whether my letter from Madrid the other week reached you. In it I asked whether you would be willing to second my proposal that Professor Manuel Garrido of the University of Valencia be elected member of the Institut International de Philosophie. You need only answer Yes or No. If you are willing to second my proposal and can send me a reply by May 10th there is still a profession of bringing up Professor Garrido's candidature at the next Entretiens of the I.I.P.which will be held in Oslo in September.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

G. H. m Whight
Past President of I.I.P.